Bellingen Shire Council

DA129/2014
MF:JS

M. Fanning
(02) 6655 7300

20 April 2016

Attention: Lisa Foley

Joint Regional Planning Panel
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: Lisa.Foley@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Lisa
Council's Submission - Urunga Subdivision - 2014NTH015

Council, at an Extraordinary meeting held on 20 April 2016 to determine whether it

wishes to make any submission to the Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel regarding
the proposed development.

Council resolved:

‘040/16

RESOLVED (Cr Manning/Cr Scott)
Motion

That Council advise the Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel of its support to the

recommendation to the Panel by Council staff and in particular its support to
condition number 2.

UNANIMOUS”™

Should you have any queries on this correspondence, please do not hesitate to contact
myself.

Yours faithfully

e

Liz Jeremy ’
GENERAL MANAGER
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